
From: Avril.Davidson@  [mailto:Avril.Davidson@  

Sent: 09 December 2021 16:20 

To: Brown, Chris  @spa.pnn.police.uk>; Deputy Chief Officer 

@scotland.pnn.police.uk>; Chief Financial Officer 

@scotland.pnn.police.uk> 

Cc: John.Somers@ ; Graham.Thomson @  

Murray.McVicar  

Subject: 2022-23 Scottish Budget 

CAUTION: This Email originated from outside the organisation.  

Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the 

content is safe. 

Chris, David, James 

The Cabinet Secretary for Finance has just made her budget statement in Parliament. 

The following key documents have just been published on the SG website: 

Scottish Budget 2022-23 

Budget Statement 

Medium Term Financial Strategy 

Resource Spending Review Framework 

Public Sector Pay Policy 

Avril 

Avril Davidson l Finance, Assets and Sponsorship Team, Police Division | Safer Communities 

Directorate | Scottish Government | 1R St Andrews House | Edinburgh | EH1 3DG 

:  :avril.davidson@   

https://www.gov.scot/publications/scottish-budget-2022-23/
https://www.gov.scot/publications/budget-statement-2022-23/
https://www.gov.scot/publications/scottish-governments-medium-term-financial-strategy/
https://www.gov.scot/publications/investing-scotlands-future-resource-spending-review-framework/
https://www.gov.scot/publications/public-sector-pay-policy-2022-2023/


 

**********************************************************************  

This e-mail (and any files or other attachments transmitted with it) is intended solely for the 

attention of the addressee(s). Unauthorised use, disclosure, storage, copying or distribution of 

any part of this e-mail is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient please destroy the 

email, remove any copies from your system and inform the sender immediately by return. 

Communications with the Scottish Government may be monitored or recorded in order to 

secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The views or 

opinions contained within this e-mail may not necessarily reflect those of the Scottish 

Government. 
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